Chetek Bulldog Booster Meeting Summary

April 7th,  2008

The Bulldog Booster Club met on Monday, April 7th at the Sportsman Supper Club.  The meeting was called to order by President Julie Zwernik.   Minutes from the March meeting were approved.  Treasurer’s report was given and approved.

Old Business.  The officers and previous officers of the Booster Club met with the Chetek School Board Committee – Al Brown, Genie Jennings and Ken Jost.  The meeting was requested by the School Board to discuss the Phase 1 Sports Complex payment and agreement.  Discussion was made.  No further payment by the Booster Club will be made.  

Hall of Fame Banquet was held April 4th.  Rick Bowers reported that the inductees did a great job with speaking.  There were many people that came to honor the inductees.  The banquet went very well.  

New Business.  Scott Cunningham requested that the Booster Club consider a plan for a new baseball complex.  After discussion, it was suggested that he discuss those plans with the City or Townships.  

The Ca-Run-Bi Triathlon is in its planning stages.  Rosa Lea Bachman announced that meetings will be taking place soon for the planning of the race.  The date will be July 26th, 2008.

Committee Reports.  Matt Buchman reported on Boys Track.  Scott Cunningham reported on Boys Baseball.  

Fund Requests.   Request for Baseball/Softball for equipment, fixing of the Roselawn lights, tournament fees were approved in the amount of $1,970.00.   Donation for Children’s Hospital for $100 – regarding Mikey Schaaf playing in the All Star Football Team was approved.  Full coverage of Bowling Shirts for $450.52 was approved.  Registration fees for Football Coaches to go to State Clinic was approved.
Next meeting will be May 4th, Sunday  7 p.m. at the Sportman Supper Club.

